COMMUNITY LIAISON

The Committee considered a report from Julie Macdonald, Community Adviser,
updating the Committee on two of the community forums supported by the
Community Relations Unit.

The Committee decided:

1.  That theinformation be received.

2. That Rob Dally, Property Manager, or a member of the Council’s Housing
Working Party, represent the Council at the Christchurch Housing Forum.

3. That Councillors Sally Buck, Ishwar Ganda and Ingrid Stonhill be notified
of Refugee and New Migrant Forum meetings and attend when available.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


